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Village of Warwick Planning Board
77 Main Street
Warwick, New York 10990

The Barlow application is for an addition to an existing residence located on Poplar Street in the
Village of Warwick. The site disturbance is minimal due to the fact that the proposed addition
footprint will be mostly over an existing deck to be removed. The applicant has obtained several
variances to facilitate the proposed addition from the Village of Warwick ZBA. Any plumbing
changes for the bathroom in the proposed addition will be internal with no exterior disturbance
of existing utility services being proposed.
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